Sonja Birr

From: lames Brey - D4

Sent: Friday, January 04, 2019 4:06 AM

To: Lee Kummer - D5; Dan Koski; Greg Minikel
Cc: Sonja Birr

Subject: Additions To The Pl Agenda

Good Morning Everyone,

Thank you Alderman Kummer for the additions to the agenda next week. I know we have a short time frame
because of the other meeting at 6:00 PM but I at least wanted to get a discussion going on my two items and If
need be, discuss them further at a future meeting. -0 U

As for the first item, Discussion of HWY 151 and South 57th Street Intersection. As everyone is probably
aware, HWY 151 is going to be repaved from Valders east to I-43. I have been approached by a nearby resident
with concerns about our intersection and the ingress/egress of the I-Park. 1 9~ (2

N

Second item, Discussion of Cty HWY R (Rapids Road) and Custer Street intersection. With the bridge
replacement and expansion of Rapids Road north to Four lanes, I thought now would be the time to discuss a
request I received about the intersection. The person who contacted me is requesting left turn signals for traffic
going east/west on Custer Street. I think there currently are left turn signals if you are going north/south on
Rapids Road.

Greg, if you have a map of each intersection to bring to the meeting, I think that would be helpful.
If anyone has any questions, please feel free to ask.

Have a great weekend!

Jim Brey

Alderman-Fourth District

City of Manitowoc, WI Common Council

Phone: 920-682-9713
Email: jbrey@manitowoc.org
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